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The City Council adopted the action(s), as attached, under Council file

No. 09-0206, at its meeting held December 16, 2009 .
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TO THE COUNCIL OF THE File No. 09-0206
CITY OF LOS ANGELES

reports as follows:

Your PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the licensing and monitoring of the valet
parking service industry in the city of Los Angeles.

Recommendation for Council action, as initiated by Motion (Garcetti - Greuel - Perry):

REQUEST that the City Attorney, with the assistance and cooperation of the Board of Police
Commissioners; the Departments of City Planning and Transportation; and the Office of
Finance, to prepare and present an ordinance to establish a valet parking permit program in the
city of Los Angeles.

Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted. Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief
Legislative Analyst (CLA) has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement Submitted: None

SUMMARY

On January 28, 2009, Council considered Motion (Garcetti - Greuel - Perry) relative to the
licensing and monitoring of the valet parking service industry. Motion instructs the CLA, in
conjunction with other City Departments, to report back with recommendations for a valet
parking permit program, and to review existing industry regulations. Council referred Motion to
the Public Safety Committee for consideration.

In a report to the Public Safety Committee dated October 28, 2009 (attached to the Council file),
the CLA recommends that Council request that the City Attorney prepare the ordinance
necessary to establish a valet parking permit to be administered and enforced by the Police
Commission. The CLA reports that staff from City agencies will continue to meet to discuss the
development of a district approach that will allow parking capacity to be dynamic and based on
real occupancy, and to address valet services at large social gatherings in residential areas.

At its meeting held November 16, 2009, the Public Safety Committee recommended that
Council request that the City Attorney prepare an ordinance to establish a valet parking permit
program, as recommended by the CLA.

Respectfully submitted,
ADOPTED
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